Parish Priest. Mgr. Peter O'Neill.
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ST. L(.I K'E S PARI SH 61,High StFrodsham,Cheshire WAG 7AN
Diocese of Shrewsbury YEARC Tel01928 733127. School 731721

frpeter@gmail.com

ARl VISIT THE PARISH WEBSITE stlukesparish.org.uk
e SO B e 2 Also SCHOOL WEBSITE stlukesfrodsham.org.uk
RUNCORNSERE oM PATORAL AREA WEBSITE doslpa12.co.uk
FEAST OF Ss PETER and PAUL
30th June 2013
Sat 29 June 6.00pm John Doyle
Sun 30 June 9.00am Int Kelly Family
11.00am St.Luke’s Parish
Mon 01 July 9.30am Mike Ayland
Tues 02 July 6.15pm Vittorio Cottiga
Wed 03 July 9.30am Fr John Farrell
Thu 04 July 9.30am Mary&John O’Neill
Fri 05 July 9.30am Jean Bryant
Sat 06 July 6.00pm Ellen O’Donnell
Sun 07 July 9.00am Jean Boyle
11.00am St.Luke’s Parish

CONFESSIONS. Saturday before Mass 5.00-5.40pm Our Music group will lead the singing at
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK we pray for our people at 9am Mass this weekend, followed by

home orin hospital tea&coffee&refreshments in the hall
afterwards. All welcome.
IN MEMORIAM Let us pray for deceased family and FAIR TRADE GOODS will be on sale after

friends and past priests of our parish, thatall may share each Mass this weekend.
in the new life of the Resurrection,

COLLECTION last week £520. Many thanks to you all.
Diocesan Children’s Society Boxes are due
to be emptied. Please bring them to the Sacristy, if you

can. It willbe a great help.

CATHOLIC VOICE -Shrewsbury Diocese quarterly. Copies
are available in the porch. Please take one. No charge.

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS’ new rota is now ready in the

orch.
; CHESTER CATHOLIC HIGH. Gig Night in support of

Rebecca Coriam Search Foundation. City Jazz orchestra
and other Groups 5th July Tickets from School Finance
GREETERS’ NEW ROTA for 9&11am Masses is available Office.
in the porch. If you are able to volunteer for Saturday 6pm

Mass please contact Aelison on 731235. News from the Quiet Garden, 56 High St.. FrodshamThere are
several events planned over the summer here at 56 High St.
FrodshamThursday July 4th: A Creative Day with Andrew and

BILL YATES from Our Lady’s Parish is to be ordained = Wendy Rudd. Looking at the garden. Seeing the garden.

Deacon early in July to serve in our pastoral area. Some of Responding in image and word. This day will run again on

you may know him and wish to contribute to a presentation. L4esday luly 30th by popular demand Wednesday August 14th:

Special envelopes can be found in the porch and placed in A find your own space’ Day. This is a day for you, with space
theOfferiory Callection and time for personal reflection and prayer.Wednesday
Ty ’ September 25th: A Quiet Garden Day with Rev Denise

Harding (Frodsham Methodist Church)
Year of Faith Celebration of Mass at Norton Priory last Sunday 23rd June Thanks to all the
parishioners who made up the congregation of 500 along with our First Communion children,
especially as the weather was so inclement. Particular appreciation for organizers and helpers. It
really was a memorable celebration.



